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 A duly noticed Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Sleepy Hollow 
Fire Protection District was convened at 7:35 p.m. on May 10, 2010 at 70 Crane Drive, 
San Anselmo, California.  A quorum was achieved by the presence of each of the three 
Directors of the District, namely, Frank Berto, Thomas Finn, and Richard Shortall.  
Frank Berto, as President, presided as Chairman and called the meeting to order.  
Thomas Finn, as Secretary, recorded the proceedings. 
 
 Also in attendance was Fairfax Town Councilmember Larry Bragman.  
(Councilmember Bragman arrived at 8:30 p.m. and departed the meeting at 9:10 p.m.)  
 
Public Discussion 
 
 There was no request from any member of the public to address the Board 
regarding items not on the meeting agenda.   
 
SHFPD Membership in RVFD JPA 
 
 Director Finn delivered to the Board a status report on the progress of 
negotiations concerning a possible new Amended and Restated Joint Powers Authority 
(JPA) Agreement for the Ross Valley Fire Department (RVFD).   Councilmember 
Bragman also offered several thoughts on the status of the negotiations.  The Board 
reviewed and discussed the progress on various outstanding issues.   Following 
Councilmember Bragman’s departure, the Board adopted positions with respect to each 
of these issues and instructed Director Finn to present them to the JPA Agreement 
Subcommittee at its next meeting and to report back to the Board.  
 

Since there was no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion 
made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 9:40 p.m. 
 
 

_______________________ 
 Thomas J. Finn, Secretary 

 



 


